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MOTION PICTURE DEPARTMENT
84 EXETER STREEY
BOSTON 16, MASS.

December L, 1956

Mr, lerbert E. Farmer

Director of Services

University of Southern California
Department of Cinema

University Park

Los Angeles 7, California

Dear Mr, Farmer:

The members of Feta Chapter are extremely pleased to hear of the
revitalization taking place at the national office. Your newsletter, which has
been read by all our members, has had a telling effect. The interest and co-

operation of both active and inactive members has increased and shows signs
of continued growth,

Beta Chapter has been moderately active this past semester. The D.¥.A.
Film Club program, mentioned in our newsletter last fall, is still being offered
to those interested in nquality films, We are also participating in a film
series, "I"ilm Festival", sponsored by the Wuseum of Science, Foston University
and the Massachusetts Institute of Technolory. It is our hope that next semester
will r'ind us more active,

Yany alummi have shomn an interest ‘n re-establishing their membership
with liational., ¥ill vou please forward information concerning the re-establishment
of members,at vour earliest convience. This is indeed an opportunity to cement
relationship between D.K.A. alumni and llational, one Ltha‘' should no* be lost.

Thank vou for your renewed interest. More information concerning our
activities, past, present and future will follow shottly.

Sincerely yours,

Raymond E. Marinelld
Secretary





